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CLASSIFICATION

TYPE

SUB-TYPE

SUPERSEDES / REPLACES For Official Use Only (FOUO)                                   
Sensitive but Unclassified (SBU) 

N/A

A subset of CUI in which 
the authorizing law, 
regulation, or 
Government-wide policy 
contains specific handling 
controls that it requires or 
permits agencies to use 
that differ from those for 
CUI Basic. The CUI 
Registry indicates which 
laws, regulations, and 
Government-wide policies 
include such specific 
requirements. 

A subset of CUI for which the 
authorizing law, regulation, or 
Government-wide policy does 
not set out specific handling 
or dissemination controls. 

Uncontrolled Unclassified 
Information (UUI) is 
information that is neither 
defined in EO 13556, nor 
the authorities governing 
classified information cover 
as protected. Although this 
information is not controlled 
or classified, agencies must 
still handle it in accordance 
with Federal Information 
Security Modernization Act 
(FISMA) requirements.

Federal Contract 
Information (FCI) is not 
intended for public release. 
It is provided by or 
generated for the 
Government under a 
contract to develop or 
deliver a product or service 
to the Government.

DEFINITION

Applied to information that 
the unauthorized 
disclosure of could 
reasonably be expected to 
cause damage to the 
national security.

Applied to information that 
the unauthorized 
disclosure could 
reasonably be expected to 
cause serious damage to 
the national security.

Applied to information that 
the unauthorized 
disclosure could 
reasonably be expected to 
cause exceptionally grave 
damage to the national 
security.

(CUI//SP-XX)(CUI)(U)(U)PORTION MARKING (C) (S) (TS)

US GOVERNMENT
"CLASSIFICATION SPECTRUM"

DEFINITION AUTHORITY FAR 52.204-21 UNDEFINED EO 13556 / US NATIONAL ARCHIVES (NARA) EO 12356 / EO 13526

EXPORT CONTROLS ITAR / EAR IMPLICATIONS (US STATE DEPARTMENT EXPORT CONTROLS)

PUBLIC RELEASE*

N/A

* The US Government does 
not have a "PUBLIC 
RELEASE" designation for 
information. This is 
information that is UUI, but 
not FCI or CUI designated. 
Per NARA, UUI is subject to 
agency-specific "public 
release policies" so it is 
information that has 
undergone a public release 
review process.

(U)

EO 13526 / EO 13556

Not Export Controlled
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